

Embassy of the Kingdom of Belgium

The Ambassador

No. 2022/189

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Every year on November 15th, Belgium celebrates the Belgian King's Day.

As in the past, The Japan News by the Yomiuri Shimbun is planning to publish a special supplement on Belgium on November 15th 2022 to commemorate the event.

Such a special supplement would further promote the friendly ties between Belgium and Japan. Therefore, I take the liberty to invite you to consider contributing to this special supplement.

Many thanks,

Roxane de Bilderling